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Item No 7 – 41 Brampton Road - Application Number 210324 
 
No further representations have been received relating to the application. 
 
Member’s attention is drawn to a misnumbering of paragraphs from 10.7 of the 
Committee Report and that the recommended landscaping condition is incorrectly 
copied at both paragraphs 10.8 and 10.10. As such, only one landscaping condition 
would be applied to any permission that is granted. 
 
 
Item No 8 – 1 Matlock Road – Application Number 210901 
 
One additional representation has been received in relation to the application, which 
raises concerns regarding the height of the proposed extension above an existing 
neighbouring chimney. 
 
This issue is not a material planning consideration and any fire safety issues would fall 
to the Building Regulations regime for separate consideration. 
 
 


